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Mr. Joseph Boland, 
Director of Services, Transportation & Environment, 
Kildare County Council, 
St. Mary's, 
Naas, 
Co. Kildare. 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghnfornhaireacht um ChaomhnJ Comhshooil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, tire 

T: t353 53 60600 
F: t353 53 60699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

17th August 2005 

re: Waste Licence Application in respect of KTK Landfill Limited at Brownstown & 
Carnalway, Kilcullen, Co. Kildare. Q 

Dear Mr. Boland, 

I am to refer to the Agency's recent letter, sent to you on 22/07/2005, in respect of the 
waste licence application, reference number'8 1-3. 

It is noted that you have not responded to this notice issued in accordance with 
Section 52 of the Waste Management Acts 1996 to 2003. 

Your immediate attention to this matter is required. 

Yours sincerely, 

A 

I@ c.JwxcAa & E l 7 S - f .  - 
Tracey Berney 
Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance. 


